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We have direct experience of the great need for grant and loan programs that 

support the community when it comes to failed septic systems in southern oregon. 

Septic systems have a limited effective lifespan since these are biolgical systems. A 

replacement system can cost a home owner between $16k to $30k and in some 

cases $35k.  

Many families do not have the resources to come up with that kind of money and this 

is an emergency situation most of the time. An environmental risk and a risk to 

human health. 

We support this bill and encourage your vote in support as well. 


